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July 2001

Remember our day at Nancy Landrum’s on July 21%. 11111
You can get in touch with Nancy at 601-482-8823 or AlLc2nd_ 5862 & acl. en
Sounds like it will be a great day. Instructions to her house are:

For the meeting here arrival time has been set at 10.00, but early amivals
are very welcome. If anyone wishes to come on Friday and stay the night so
they are fresh for the meeting that would be great too. | will be cooking for
the event but anything anyone wishes o bring would be appreciated. It might
be a good idea if they let me know what they are bringing. I think most
everybody knows the way to my house by now, but directions are:

Coming from Jackson on 1-20 take the Valley Road exit. That will be a right
turn. My house is about 1 1/2 miles on the right. A Phoenix Security sign is
on the gate with the house number 4250, If you come to Mt. Vemon Baptist
Church you are one driveway to far. Turn around in their parking lot and come
back one.

Enclosed is information from Debbie Stringer about a special tour of the Majesty
of Spain exhibit in Jackson. What a wonderful opportunity it would be to see the
tapestries and what a great way to spend a hot summer afternoon.

Our own Marcy Petrini is exhibiting her work along with three other artisans at the
Ohr-O’Keefe Museum of Art in Biloxi through August 25, 2001.

Debbie Levine's work can now be seen at Fondren Traders, a consignment
gallery, at the Fondren Shopping Center on Old Canton Rd. in Jackson.



Join CWSG members at the

Majesty of Spain
Royal Collections from the Museo del Prado
and Patrimonio Nacional

Mississippi Arts Pavilion, Jackson, Miss.

As someone brilliantly proposed at a CWSG meeting this year, we are trying to
arrange a group tour of the exhibit and a special presentation on its magnificent tapes-
tries from the Royal Tapesiry Factory in Madrid.

The factory has been making carpets and tapestries since 1721. The Majesty of Spain
exhibit features numerous tapestries—18 of them by Goya—in nearly every gallery.
Some of them are woven with spun gold!

Events coordinator Patrick Johnson has offered to see if Jack Kyle, exhibit executive
director, can spend 15 to 20 minutes with us talking about the tapestries, which he
hand picked for the exhibit. This would be done in a meeting room, to avoid distract-
ing other viewers.

First, we need to decide how many can go and when as soon as possible so Patrick can
make arrangements with Mr. Kyle. We must make plans early to have any chance of
catching Mr. Kyle, whose calendar fills fast. If you want to participate, please return
this form to Debbie Stringer or call immediately. Patrick suggested a Sunday after-
noon, when crowds are smaller and a meeting room is free for Mr. Kyle’s talk with us.

By attending as a group of 20.or more we save $2 per person on admission fees. If we
have fewer than 20, we pay full price of $15."

__ I prefer Sunday afternoon, July 29.

____Iprefer Sunday afternoon, August 5.

— Either date is okay.

(We will see which date Mr. Kyle will be available, then plan accordingly.)

Please fax to me at (601) 922-9869; mail to 4068 Venus Ave., Jackson, MS 39212; call
me at (601) 922-2341 (office); or e-mail stringer@netdoor.com.



